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Press Release        No. 18-05 

YOSEMITE COMMUNITY COLLEGE DISTRICT  
Modesto Junior College & Columbia College   

 

          FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Date:  July 5, 2018 

Contact: Coni Chavez, District Director of Public Affairs: (209) 575-6959, chavezc@yosemite.edu 

 

          

 MJC Presidential Search Decision 

 

MODESTO, CA – The Yosemite Community College District (YCCD) announced the position for Modesto 

Junior College President will be reopened. The YCCD Chancellor expressed much appreciation and 

gratitude to the screening committee and finalists who attended forums and were interviewed. According 

to Chancellor Yong, “The search process will be restarted in fall 2018.” In the meantime, an interim 

president will be named. The Chancellor is actively considering individuals for the short-term appointment 

and expects to name an interim President as soon as possible, with the expectation that the individual 

could be available to the campus in planning for the fall semester start-up.  
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